
MINUTES OF PLANNING BOARD 
REGULAR MEETING - TUESDAY, MARCH 21, 1999 
4th FLOOR CAFETERIA, GOVERNMENT CENTER 

888 WASHINGTON BLVD., STAMFORD, CT 
 
Present for the Board were:  Marggie Laurie, Acting Chairman; Tim Abbazia; Duane Hill; 
Helane Rheingold; and Donna Loglisci.  Present for staff were:  Robin Stein, Land Use 
Bureau Chief; and Carol Davis, Senior Planner. 
 
Mrs. Laurie opened the meeting at 10:30 PM. 
 

Sub. Appl. 3758 Louis DeRubeis, et al for subdivision of property into 2 parcels at 16 
Woodley Road. 
 
On a motion by Mrs. Rheingold, seconded by Mr. Hill the Board voted unanimously to 
table this application until March 28, 2000. 
 

Correspondence from Richard W. Redniss requesting 90 day extension for 

Subdivision Appl. #3762.  
 
On a motion by Mr. Abbazia, seconded by Mrs. Loglisci, the Board voted unanimously 
to grant the extension. 
 
Old Business 
 
Mr. Stein announced that MP-367 has been appealed to the court. 
 
Mrs. Laurie asked that the Board reconsider its recommendation on ZBA Appl. 031-00.  
She said the shed in front has historic value and it is difficult to move due to the 
material involved.  She said on reconsideration she would recommend approval.  There 
was discussion on this matter and a majority of those who voted on the recommenda-
tion said they were not informed enough to change their votes. 
 
New Business 
 
Mrs. Loglisci was welcomed as a new member of the Board. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 10:45 PM. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Marggie Laurie, Acting Chairman 
Stamford Planning Board 

 


